
I strongly oppose mandatory vaccination as described in HB 3063. Bodily autonomy should be a basic 

human right, and legally mandated, on a questionable schedule, alteration to the body to access 

something as basic as public education is abhorrent.  

 

The decision whether or not to vaccinate, or to what extent to vaccinate, should be made by informed 

parents in consultation with informed health care practitioners for their children, not dictated by 

legislators. 

 

Find a better way to achieve increased health outcomes if that’s what you are seeking. 

 

Regards, 

Shannon Sell 

 


